
 
Friday 26th September 2025 

 

Re: Wake Up Wednesday 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to inform you about a new running club called “Wake Up Wednesday”. The first 

session will be on Wednesday 15th October and will take place each Wednesday morning from 

8.15am to 8.45am. If you would like your child to attend, please complete the online form here – 

please note that there is a limit of 40 places at this club – we will let you know if your child has a 

place for this term.  

 

We have also had the offer from a few parents /grandparents who will be assisting with this club – 

thank you. If you would like to help out (or just join in too) please indicate this on the same form. 

 

Children should arrive at 8.15am wearing school PE kit and bring spare shoes/trainers to change 

into as running shoes will be wet/muddy. We will meet on the field beside the Huntley Road 

entrance, please “sign in” with Mr Willatt on arrival.  

 

We look forward to seeing wide awake children in class on a Wednesday morning! 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guy Willatt 

Deputy Head  

https://forms.gle/wGZkPnPieFUPhew96

